
                 
 

Monday 6th December 2021 |  Week 10 Term 4 

A MESSAGE FROM THE ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Dubbo West Families 

Last week our Kindergarten students for 2022 participated in a fun morning of learning as they met their       
teachers and visited the Kindergarten rooms for a modified orientation. I was particularly impressed with the 
maturity that our little people showed as they took their first steps towards ‘big school’. I am aware that           
Orientation was again interrupted by Covid protocols so I am looking forward to welcoming our new families in 
2022 and catching up with some older familiar faces.  

In 2022, Kindergarten and Year 6 will start back to school on Tuesday 1st February with the rest of the school   
commencing on Wednesday 2nd. Our uniform shop will be open until the end of term (16th December 2021) for 
online orders and pick up from the front gate or we can send the items home with an older brother or sister. In 
school purchases will be available between 12.30 – 2.30 on Friday 17th December 2021. Staff will participate in 
training on 17th December 2021, 28th January 2022 and 31st January 2022.  

Our annual presentation day has now been postponed and will occur on Wednesday 8th December 2021 via 
zoom. The link will be forwarded to parents through SENTRAL via text.  

Reports are being sent home today in preparation for our Parent/Teacher meetings which will be held via phone 
on Wednesday and Thursday afternoon of this week. You can still make an appointment through the parent  
portal until 9.00 am Wednesday 8/12/21. If you are having difficulties, please contact our lovely office staff who 
will be more than happy to assist.  

Finally, I would like to remind all our Dubbo West Community that the NSW Teacher’s Federation have called a 
24-hour strike for tomorrow, Tuesday 7th December.  Whilst the school will remain operational, there will be    
minimal supervision on the day. If possible, we ask that you keep your child home and only send them if           
absolutely necessary.  

Kind Regards, 

 
Eileen Day 

Principal  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT DATES 
Tuesday 1st February 2022—P1 Preschool, Kindergarten & Year 6 return 

Wednesday 2nd February 2022— Year 1, Year2, Year3, Year 4 and Year 5 return 

Thursday 3rd February 2022– P2 Preschool return 

 

SDD– Friday 17th December 2021, 28th January 2022 & 31st January 2022 



                 
 



                 
 

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT 

Please keep an eye  

on our school app for  

regular updates and information. 



                 
 

Christmas Mufti Day 2021!  

Put on your greatest Red, Green, Silver, White and Gold to raise money for the Hear Our Heart Bus. 

Friday week 10— Friday 10th December 

Gold coin donation to participate 

Don't forget that Santa Hat! 


